

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 8th April 2022

Stars' Assembly

After Easter we look forward to welcoming visitors back to our Stars' Assembly. These are generally held weekly on Fridays starting at 3pm in our gym, however in May there is no Stars' Assembly on either Friday 6th (Robinwood) or 27th (Jubilee). If your child is getting a certificate from school we will try to text you by Thursday tea-time but don't spoil the surprise for your child. You are welcome to send in certificates or trophies from home and the Stars' Assembly immediately before their birthday we will give them a card. We won't text for items brought in from home or birthday cards. We look forward to seeing some of you soon.

Head Teacher's Award This week the award goes to Izabella. Well done Izabella!



If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact: Children's Social Care – Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk





Cannon Hall Museum Visit

Yr 1 & 2 had a great visit to Cannon Hall this week. They thoroughly enjoyed dressing as Victorian servants and taking part in 'servant' activities. We will get some photos on the website as soon as we can.

Library Books

Please help us with our library arrangements. Children visit the library every 2 weeks and need to return their book two weeks after they borrowed it. The book can be renewed if your child hasn't finished it, but it must come back to be re-issued. Thank you for your support.

We look forward to seeing all the children back in school on Monday 25^{th} April.